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Briefing Note: SCOTTISH WATER UPDATE

This briefing relates to activities which fall under SOA Outcome 2. The activities are due to 
be completed by [July 2017] 

The briefing is for noting 

Summary

Further information is available on [link to reports on meeting page on council website] [link 
to organisation’s website]

Key Points for Consideration 

Key Points for Discussion

For further information please contact:  
Ruaridh.macgregor@scottishwater.co.uk

Lochgair WWTW – Lochgair community is set to benefit from investment in the waste water 
infrastructure. Waste water treatment capacity is being increased in the village by introducing 
new larger sized Septic Tanks at the existing site in the centre of the village. Work is set to 
commence September 2016.

Flood alleviation Tarbert - Scottish Water is committed to tackling the issue of flooding which 
occurs at Barmore Road and Harbour Street.  Sewer cleaning and other remedial works have 
been carried out to improve the performance of the waste water network.  Scottish water is 
current reviewing several options which would provide a long term solution. 

Scottish Water will continue to keep the community updated on any planned works.
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